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February 20, 1979 

Mr. Don E. Crabtree 
Rte. 1, P.O. Box 210 
KIMBERLEY, Idaho 
U.S.A. 83341 

Dear Mr. Crabtree: 

ACADEMIC PERSONNEL OFFICER 

I have been advised by Dr. Moore and Mr. C. McCleary of your 
participation in the University's summer offerings. 

Employment of a non-Canadian involves Canada Immigration, and 
I would like to ensure that your experience with that department 
is both minimal and positive. 

Enclosed are two documents: a copy of your contract letter 
from Mr. McCleary, and a letter to Canada Immigration. Please 
present both documents to the Immigration official you meet on 
entering Canada this summer. This will allow that person to 
grant you the required temporary status of Guest Lecturer. 

I hope you have a pleasant and profitable experience with us 
this summer. 

Sincerely yours, 

rft:r.4~ 
i~ter E. Han~ 
Academic Personnel Officer 
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cc.- C. McCleary 

- T. Moore 
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